St. Michael

THE ARCHANGEL SCHOOL

Dear St. Michael the Archangel School Community,

The Board of Pastors and the Board of Directors of St. Michael the Archangel School are pleased to
announce that Mrs. Marianne Gano will be appointed principal of St. Michael the Archangel School
effective July 1, 2023 upon the retirement of Mr. Harry Reese. We would like to express our heartfelt
gratitude to the Search Committee members: Mr. Christopher Watts, Dr. Philip Fromuth, Dr. Joanne
LoFaso, Mr. Harry Reese, Mrs. Kathy Hein, Mrs. Lisa Kline, Mrs. Kate Joyce and Mrs. Sandi Dale for the
time and deliberations that they dedicated to the process.

Mrs. Gano has been a pillar of our school since 2014 serving as Advancement Director for the past 9 years
and most recently as Assistant Principal during the current school year. Mrs. Gano earned a Bachelor of
Arts degree from LaSalle University and a Master of Education degree (M.Ed.) from Lehigh University.
Over the years, she has consistently proven to be a valuable liaison and trusted advocate for the faculty
and school community. This experience along with her unquestioned loyalty to St. Mike's will continue as
she takes on this new leadership role.

In addition, Ms. Rose Harnett has accepted the position of Assistant Principal to replace Mrs. Gano, also
effective July 1, 2023. Ms. Harnett joined the St. Mikes family last year and has been instrumental in
building our enhanced learning support team. Ms. Hartnett earned a Bachelor of Science degree from
Marywood University in Scranton, PA and Master of Science degree in Education from Long Island
University, Brookville, NY. She continued her studies at the University of Southern Maine in Portland,
Maine for her Assistant Principal certification. She also holds certifications as a teacher and mentor
teacher.

She will continue to provide leadership in learning support while also managing curriculum development
and faculty advancement.

We would like to thank Mr. Harry Reese for his service as principal of St. Michael the Archangel School for
the past school year. His experience and leadership have been invaluable. He will assist Mrs. Gano and
Ms. Harnett in facilitating a smooth transition over the next several months.

We trust that you will pray for the success of Mrs. Gano and Ms. Hartnett as they meet the challenges of
serving the St. Michael the Archangel School community and wish them all the best as they and our
dedicated faculty look forward to the upcoming school year.

Thank you for your support of St. Michael the Archangel School!

Sincerely,

Rev. Rev Thon;jg Christopher Watts
Pasto Pastor Chairman, Board of Directors
Assumption B.V.M. Parish St. Joseph Parish St. Michael the Archangel School

Nurturing Students. Challenging Minds. Inspiving Faith-Filled Leaders.
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